
SPCEDS 

Harvest Festival Collective Worship 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Food Donations to Agape Foodbank 

In a change to our original arrangements our 

Harvest Collective Worship will now take 

place on Friday 20th at SPCEDS. 

For Harvest this year, we will be collecting 

tinned and dried food items to send to the 

Agape Foodbank.  

Any donations from you would be gratefully 

received. 

Please send any donations in with your child 

from now until the end of this week, Friday 

20th October, so they can be sent to Agape 

after term break.  

Thank you for your support 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


